
 

May 26, 2025 

 

 
Hello to all our graduates and families, 

 

We're one month away from the big day and we're very excited to celebrate your child's 
accomplishments.  There is still lots to do, and we encourage you to check to make sure your child is on 
the Grad Google Classroom so they do not miss any important updates.  The class code is gy4ac2w. 

 

Thank you to everybody who responded to our survey regarding guest numbers at the ceremony.  We 
received responses from half of the graduating class which has been very helpful in our planning process. 

 

We originally planned for each grad to bring 5 guests.  Unfortunately, due to the large size of this year's 
graduating class, as well as several responses indicating grads were planning on bringing 20 or more guests 
we have had to implement a guest limit.  We want to ensure that all graduates are able to celebrate with 
their closest family members so we are implementing a guest limit of 8 guests per graduate.  We 
respectfully request that you adhere to this limit so that all families are able to celebrate at the event. We 
recognize that for most of you this will not affect your attendance at the ceremony as the majority of you 
indicated you were bringing 5 or fewer guests.  

 

We will be live streaming this event and we encourage you to share that link with all family and friends 
(once we have provided it). 

 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we continue to plan for the ceremony. 

 

Thank you, 

 

James Young 
Graduation Chair 


